
From: Ann Hickey <Ann.Hickey@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Saturday, June 5, 2021 11:17 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Chicago White Sox Game 
 
Steve 
I was invited by the Chicago White Sox and US Army to attend the game on Friday May 28. It 
was a complimentary suite paid by the Chicago White Sox. The game ended up being canceled 
but I was there for a few hours as a liaison for Chicago Memorial Day commemoration activities 
between the Gold Star Family members and the keynote speaker for out event on Saturday May 
29 Sargent Major of the Army Grinston.  
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